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TEAM ANNOUCEMENT – Calgary Wranglers  

 
May 7, 2023 – We are excited to announce our second confirmed team for this this year’s invitational!!  
 
The Calgary Wranglers Jr B Division 2 Lacrosse Club has been associated with Calgary Hornets Lacrosse 
program playing within the Rocky Mountain Lacrosse League since 2003. The Calgary Hornets Lacrosse 
club began in 1976 as Varsity Lacrosse. In 1981 we became Crowchild Lacrosse in association with the 
home facility at the Crowchild Twin Arenas. In 1997 they became the Calgary Hornets Lacrosse 
Association, covering the north quadrant of Calgary.  We have grown considerably over the years and 
now have boys and girls playing lacrosse from Mini-Tyke to Midget, and two clubs in the Rocky 
Mountain Lacrosse League with all ladies Cardinals and the Wranglers Lacrosse Club.  

The Wranglers Lacrosse Club has had its up and down over 23 years of existence. None no greater than 
coming back after the Covid-19 pandemic where the club was close to shutting the team down due to 
lack of volunteers and coaches. With the final days before having to shut down the team, new coaches 
came together and with a new manager plus some new branding the Wranglers came to life once again. 
Going from a previous losing season to going all the way to semifinals in the 2022 Lacrosse Season.  

The players, coaches, and management are very excited to be selected as one of the eight clubs to play 
for the 2023 MacDonald Cup and will be competing hard for all players who have ever worn a Wrangler 
Jersey. 

 
This event will be held in the new arena at the Port Coquitlam Community Center from August 9-13, 
2023, which will precede the 2023 Founders Cup. The active planning committee has members from all 
4 provinces and is looking for volunteers and sponsors to make this a great event.  
 
For more information, please contact the organizing committee at: 
westcan.jrbchampionships@gmail.com 
 
More information will be updated throughout the year on our website: macdonaldcup.ca 


